
DOCKET NUMBER 
PROPOSED RLEPH _U 

From: "Ken Olsen" <ken@bssc.com> 
To: OWFN_DO.owf5..po(AVC) 
Date: Fri, Dec 3, 1999 9:25 AM 
Subject: No Radioactive materials to be reused! 

I am simply voicing my opinion that I totally disagree with the concept of 
using radioactive material in household products.
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